Cases of Improper Conduct of Final Vehicle

Inspections

Subaru has so far published the following investigation reports concerning a number of
cases of impropriety.
Please refer to the relevant press releases and reports for further details.

11/05/2018 > Final Vehicle Inspections at Gunma Manufacturing Division Expansion of
Scope of Recalled Japanese Domestic Market Vehicles and Implementation
of Additional Measures

09/28/2018 > Results of Investigation into Improper Conduct during Final Vehicle
Inspections at Gunma Manufacturing Division

06/05/2018 > Reinvestigation of the Measurement of Fuel Economy and Emissions
during Final Vehicle Inspections at Subaru’s Gunma Manufacturing Division

04/27/2018 > Investigation Report on Measurement of Fuel Economy and Emissions
During Final Vehicle Inspections at Gunma Manufacturing Division

12/19/2017 > Investigation Report and Countermeasures to Prevent Recurrence of
Nonconforming Final Vehicle Inspection Works at Gunma Manufacturing
Division

10/27/2017 > Statement Concerning Findings of Internal Investigation on Final Inspection
of Subaru-Made Vehicles

14 SUBARU CORPORATION CSRREPORT 2019


https://www.subaru.co.jp/press/news-en/2018_11_05_6495/
https://www.subaru.co.jp/press/news-en/2018_09_28_6349/
https://www.subaru.co.jp/press/news-en/2018_06_05_5921/
https://www.subaru.co.jp/press/news-en/2018_04_27_5714/
https://www.subaru.co.jp/press/news-en/2017_12_19_5237/
https://www.subaru.co.jp/press/news-en/2017_10_27_4988/



